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A Message from the Principal 

               5th May 2017 

 

AFTER  

SCHOOL CARE  
COMMUNICATION 

LINE 

 
0447 085 696 

STUDENT  

BUS TRANSPORT  
COMMUNICATION 

LINE 

1800 660 530 

Check out our school Facebook page!  
Catch up on the latest news and activities, download the school newsletter 

and see what is coming up on the school calendar. 

Dear Parents, Carers and Community members, 
 
This term I have been overwhelmed by the amount of talent displayed outside school by our students. 
They are certainly raising the expectations of what is capable for young people with disabilities. Well done 
to all our stars and the hard work that goes into receiving these achievements. If you would like to cele-
brate your child’s achievements in future newsletters please get in touch with your child’s teacher and we 
will be more than happy to brag about them to our community! 
 
Shout out to all of our Sporting Stars! 

Patrick and Jamie-Lee Getson swam their best at the Australian Age State Swiming 
Championships recently in Brisbane. Collectively they won 16 medals – 4 
Gold, 4 Silver and 8 Bronze. 

Amy Hibbard played in the Victorian U16 Women’s Cricket Championships over 
the Christmas break and was recently received her Batting Award. She has 
been invited to attend the Melbourne Renegades U16 Academy to further 
her skills. 

Ash Lay played football for Bacchus Marsh over the ANZAC Day weekend, where 
he kicked 6 goals for his team and was named Best on Ground! 

 
School Council AGM 
Everyone is invited along to our school council AGM where we will be presenting the School Annual Report 
2016 to the community. Please come along at 6pm on Tuesday 9th May. 
Mother’s Day is on Sunday 14th May 
Our school is hosting a special Mother’s Day Morning Tea for all the special women in our students lives. 
Please come along to share some light refreshments and socialise over a cuppa. The Parents, Carers and 
Community Club is hosting a Mother’s Day stall on Friday 12th May. Gifts are priced between $1 and $5. 
Send some money in on the day so your child can shop for a gift of their choice. A big thank you to the 
PCCC for all their extra work organising this stall. 
School uniform 
Please remember as it gets cooler that Hoodies are not part of our school uniform. State School Relief is 
available for those that need help to purchase correct uniform pieces. If students are not in full school 
uniform they are not able to go shopping or participate in excursions. 
Lateness and Absentees 
Please remember that being at school and being on time is crucial for student to make progress. We do 
understand that at times this can be difficult. If you need support to increase attendance or reduce late-
ness please contact your class teacher in the first instance. 
What’s on at MSS 
Class and program activities are being included each news-
letter. Hopefully you will enjoy seeing all the great activities 
and programs we have been doing across the school.  
School Café  
I am truly enjoying visiting the café each week – the carrot 
cake is amazing! When we take our training wheels off, we 
will have a parent tester day! – Stay tuned….. 
 
Best wishes everyone 
Brooke 
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A Word From: Room 1— Shanae & Sally 

Have A Look At What Room 1 Has Been Up To! 
 

 

 

 

We had lots of fun decorat-
ing Easter hats in preparation 

for the parade last term.  
There were some great de-

signs and we looked fabulous! 
 

This week we have been 
learning about 2D shapes! 

We loved creating monsters 
out of squares, circles, dia-

monds and rectangles.  

A Word From: Kate— Acting Junior School Leader 
What a busy but great start to the term it has been! The Junior students have all 
been working hard. There have been numerous classes exploring different places 
within the Melton community. Frequently visiting the library, supermarket, local 
parks and Bunnings. 
 
There have been a few exciting things happening inside and outside of the school 
that have been supporting students ILP goals and learning outcomes.  
 

Some lucky students had the opportunity to participate in the COPPS 
Program. This is a local initiative with the Melton Police Station and the Arsenal Soccer 
Club to build positive relationships between local students and the police. The program 
involved a number of students participating in a soccer clinic with other schools in the 
local area. Students received lots of goodies, including show bags and a free sausage 
sizzle. Students learnt valuable lessons on creating positive relationships with peers and 
the police. 

 
Juniors are looking forward to an exciting and engaging term of learning and 
new experiences.  
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School Uniform Assistance  

If you require help in purchasing a school uniform for your child please contact the 
office to discuss your options. We have many ways to assist your family in obtain-

ing uniforms, underwear and shoes for your child to wear to school.   
 

School Payments Assistance  
CSEF can be used when making payments for school excursions and incursions. Please indicate if you are 

paying by CSEF when returning your excursion forms. 
 

Melton Specialist School’s Essential Education Items are listed as excursions/activities/swimming at $125.00 
per year.  If Parents or Guardians hold a current Health Care or Pension Card then you will need to register 

for CSEF and will not have to pay for this fee for the year. 
 

Please ask the office for more information or check out the Department of Education CSEF website. 

Applied Learning Mother’s Day Sale 
Thursday 11th May 

 
Assorted Plants starting from $2 

Wooden Flower Plaques Large $4 Small $2 
Mother’s Day Cards 50c 

Mother’s Day Bookmarks 50c 
Raffle $1 a ticket or 3 for $2 ~ Set of 3 recycled  

Wooden flying ducks 
 

Head Lice  
We have had a few reported cases of head lice recently and would like to remind parents to be vigilant in 
checking their child's hair and applying the appropriate treatments before returning to school.  
 
To prevent head lice becoming an issue for your child there are a number of tips that can help: 
 If your child has long hair, tie it up into a secure hair style 
 Use gel, hairspray and other styling products to coat your child’s hair so they will not be able to attch 

to the hair shaft. 
 Check your child’s hair regularly for lice 
 
If you find that your child has lice please notify your child's teacher via the communication diary so they can 
support your child. 
 
To remove head lice there are a number of tips that can help: 
 Coat your child’s hair in conditioner and use a lice comb to remove the live lice and eggs. Repeat this 

process every second day for a week to break the cycle. 
 Afterwards apply a commercial treatment to kill any remaining live lice and eggs according the manu-

facturers directions.   
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Junior School   
Lillian—for being RESPECTFUL in the yard 
Harmony—for following instructions and being RESPONSIBLE in doing her work 
Tahnee-Lea—for being SAFE in the playground and classroom 
Makyla —for being RESPECTFUL to staff  

 
Middle School    
Kacyi—being RESPECTFUL to staff 
Brendon W—being RESPONSIBLE in cooking 
Azay—Being SAFE on the slide 

 
Senior School 
Jayden M—being RESPONSIBLE and RESPECTFUL in the classroom 
Connor F—showing all three values 
Cate M—for being RESPONSIBLE and following directions 

School Wide Positive  
Behaviour  

Support Prize Winners  

Volunteer Induction Session 
Our school greatly appreciates the support given to students’ learning through volunteering. Family involvement in the classroom 
and special activities is encouraged and very welcome.  
 
People who volunteer must have a current Working with Children Check. Applications can be made online and there is no fee in-
volved. Once you receive your card, it must be presented to the office for verification.  
 

Our next Volunteer Induction session will be held on  
Wednesday 10th May at 10:15am. 

 
Please get in touch with your child’s teacher if you wish to help out in the classroom. 

Friendly Reminders 

School Absences 
 

If your child is sick or not going to be at school for the day, 

please call the school and leave a message.  

 

    Ring 9743 4966  

    Select option to leave a message  

    Include your child’s name, classroom teacher, date of 

absence and reason for absence 
 
Upon return to school it is necessary to have a note in the 

Communication Diary regarding the absence and a medical 

certificate if appropriate. 

Drop Off/Pick Up & Parking Information 
 
NO ENTRY TO SCHOOL CARPARK 
In order to maintain a safe and orderly environment, we remind 
parents that between 8.30 a.m. and 9.20 a.m., as well as 2.30 
p.m. to 3.20 p.m. that parent/carer/guardian vehicles are to 
remain outside the school gates in designated car parks.   
 
DESIGNATED WALKWAYS 
When you are walking into the school please use the designat-
ed walkways which are highlighted by the yellow painted lines. 
 
PARENT PICK UP/DROP OFF ZONE 
Please note that the Parent pick up and Drop off zone is now 
located at the blue seating in the school courtyard. Please feel 
free to wait in this area in the morning and afternoons for your 
child. 
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Dates to Remember 
Monday 8th May National Volunteer’s Week 

Tuesday 9th May Golf Elective—selected senior students 

  School Council Meeting & Annual General Meeting 6pm  

Wednesday 10th May PCCC Committee Meeting 9:15am  

  Volunteer Induction Session 10:15am 

  GAP Community Project—VCAL Horticulture students 

Thursday 11th May Mothers Day Morning Tea 10 to 11:30am 

  Vic Uni Inclusive PE Program—Penny’s class 

  Youth Participation Project Golf—selected students  

Friday 12th May  PCCC Mother’s Day Stall 10am to 11:30am 

Tuesday 16th May Golf Elective—selected senior students 

Thursday  18th May Youth Participation Project Golf—selected students  

Friday 19th May Excursion 100 Story Building—Rohan and Rebecca’s class 

Monday 22nd May Education Week  

Tuesday 23rd May Golf Elective—selected senior students 

Wednesday 24th May Landcare Project—selected senior students 

Thursday 25th May Youth Participation Project Golf—selected students  

Friday 26th May National Sorry Day 

  Mid Term Assembly 1:15am 

Monday 29th May National Reconciliation Week 

  Blackwood Camp—Kirsten and Danni’s classes 

Tuesday 30th May Golf Elective—selected senior students 

Thursday 1st June Youth Participation Project Golf—selected students  

  Blackwood Camp—Brigitte and Glen’s classes 

Tuesday 6th June School Council Meeting 6pm 

Thursday 8th June PCCC Special Lunch Order Day—PIZZA 

Monday 12th June Public Holiday School Closed—Queen’s Birthday 

Tuesday 13th June Curriculum Day—No Students to attend school 

Friday  30th June  End of Term Assembly  

  Term 2 finishes 2pm—early dismissal 

Important Information for Moorabool Shire Residents 
 

Central Highlands NDIS District News 
 
The NDIS became available in the Central Highlands area from 1 January 
2017. Additional information about phasing arrangements and how to access 
the scheme is available at ndis.gov.au. 
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